Attention

Scott Construction will be doing patching and
chip sealing work in August. I will provide
notice before hand when we get closer. Roads
that will be affected are E Anderson Rd,
Syverson Rd, J Bryhn Rd, Rhyme Rd, and
Severson Coulee Rd. When the time comes,
please make appropriate arrangements. If you
have any questions, please call Mitch Fenske at

608-399-4553. Thank you



